Dear Dave,





Thank you for your kind regards.





Instead of sending the old version of the Agreement for your revision, we decided to make an Agreement in accordance with the Russian law and send you the version/s for your approval. I think it will take about a week.





In the meantime, would you, please, send over your requirements and technical characteristics of the model: we’ll start working on it right away.





Best wishes,


Rita


